
  

 

 

                                                                                                                            Date: September 22, 2024 

To,  
The Secretary, Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip Code: 543591 

To,  
The Listing Manager, Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C-1,  
Block G, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai- 400051 
Symbol: DREAMFOLKS 

 
Sub: Media Statement  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015 ("SEBI Listing Regulations"), media statement addressing a temporary disruption in our services 
is enclosed herewith for the perusal of the stakeholders. We are fully compliant with our obligations 
and are executing our services accordingly. We remain grateful for the continued support from our 
clients, who stand by us in this evolving global travel landscape. Together, we are committed to 
maintaining and growing our position as a leader in the travel services industry.  

The Company reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down in Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing 
Regulations and we will keep the Stock Exchange duly informed of any information as required under 
the said Regulations. 

You are hereby requested to take the above intimation on record. 

Thanking You  

For Dreamfolks Services Limited  
 
 
 
 
Liberatha Peter Kallat 
Chairperson and Managing Director 
 

Encl: As above 
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             Media Statement 

September 22, 2024  

At DreamFolks, we are currently addressing a temporary disruption in our services. Our dedicated 
team is working diligently with our partners to identify the root cause and implement solutions 
as quickly as possible. We would like to clarify that all our contractual agreements remain in full 
force. We are fully compliant with our obligations and are executing our services accordingly. 

Our top priority is to minimize any inconvenience to passengers and restore normal operations 
swiftly. We recognize the critical role our services play in the airport ecosystem, and we are 
confident that the actions we are taking will lead to an even stronger and more reliable service 
framework in the future. 

As a market leader in innovative travel solutions, DreamFolks has built its reputation through 
advanced technology and strong client relationships. Our continuous diversification—recently 
expanding into golf, railway lounges, and highway lounges in India—demonstrates our 
commitment to enhancing the travel experience for customers worldwide. 

We remain grateful for the continued support from our clients, who stand by us in this evolving 
global travel landscape. Together, we are committed to maintaining and growing our position as 
a leader in the travel services industry 

- Spokesperson, DreamFolks Services Limited 
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